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Joey, Hector, Ifeoluwa, Megan, Charlie L., Oliver M-W., 

Darcy, Poppy, Noah H., George, Jenson, Zac, Evie, 

Martha, Anna C., Austin, Brandon and Xiaoton.  

 

A note on worship… 

Truth 

 

 

This half term our theme for worship is ‘Truth’ 

This week we have shared the story of Jacob and Esau. This story is from the Old Testament 

and centres around two brothers, one of which lies to his father. We reflected on times when 

we had told lies on order to get something we wanted.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

19.6.23 

Monday  

Ukulele lessons 

Year 6 children to residential to Waddow Hall 

Tuesday 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

Reception vision screening 

After school multi skills for Y1, 2 and 3 (4.00pm 

finish) 

Wednesday 

Guitar lessons 

Swimming for Emerald class  

Athletics Club for Y4 & 5 (4.15pm finish) 

Thursday 

Year 6 children to Manchester Cathedral for the 

Leaver’s Service 

Friday 

Brass lessons 

Emerald class to visit Touchstones 

Whole class Brass for sapphire Class 

New Intake Session 2 

 

 

 

 

From the office… 

 

 Please ensure that school dinners 

are ordered by midnight on 

Sunday for the following week.  

 

 

 



 

Internet safety 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our School’s Got Talent 

 

 

Last Friday, our talented children took part in the finals for Our School’s Got Talent at 

Milnrow Cricket club.  This was a great event.  

This year’s winner is Zak Power, in second place were the Butterfly Cheer Squad (Ruby, 

Sadie, Lyla, Hannah, Rebecca, Natalie and Sophie), Third place went to Lilie-May Cox and 

Raeann Brady. 

 

Charlie came back as last year’s winner to entertain the crowds with his friends (Donald 

Trump and Boris Johnson)! 

 

We auditioned over 60 acts from the youngest to the oldest pupils.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer weather 

 

 

Children can bring sun cream to school labelled with their name. The staff will help younger 

children to apply it, but older children will be expected to apply their own. Please ensure 

your child has a water bottles in school so that they can stay hydrated. We do our best to 

keep the classrooms as cools as possible. 

 

A huge thank you to Mr Bishop, who provided the whole school with ice lollies to help us cool 

down! They were very much needed and enjoyed by all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


